



Freedom First PAC PO Box 9190 St. Paul, MN 55109-0190

February 7, 2011

Ms. Ashley A. Carter Campaign Finance Analyst Reports and Analysis Division Federal Election Commission Washington, DC 20463

Dear Ms. Carter:

We are in receipt of the Request for Additional Information (RFAI) dated January 12, 2011 regarding Freedom First PAC's 2010 October Quarterly Report. Please find our response below:

-Please be advised that the offsets to operating expenditures on Line 15 from "Sandoval for Governor," "Freedom First PAC lowa," and the "Tennessee Republican Party" represent the usual and normal charge for travel on behalf of those entities.

If you have further questions or require additional detail, please don't hesitate to contact me at 952-212-0228.

Sincerely,

Don Stiles Treasurer, Freedom First PAC